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It has been lovely welcoming your children back after their summer holiday. As staff, we enjoy our holidays 

but we are always itching to get back into the swing of school life. The children have settled back into the 

school routine so well and as ever we all feel so proud of them.  Thank you for all you do to support the 

efforts of the school and I look forward to all the excitement of another busy school year. Please remember 

that although my time is split across the three schools, I will always make myself available if you need to 

discuss any matter.  

With my very best wishes,  

Julie Church    

 

Welcome to our Reception children 

Starting school is a big deal for all concerned.  Our 

Reception children (and of course their parents) 

have shown great courage to settle into Big School 

so quickly.  Well done!  

Changing schools is never easy either, so well done 

to Jude and Tiana who have joined Year 2 and Year 

6 

 

Senior Pupils 

In the first assembly we acknowledged our 

oldest pupils in Year 6 who all the younger 

pupils look up to. They have 'walked the walk' 

through Reception and Years 1,2,3,4 and 5. We 

wish them well in their final year at primary 

school. You might see them sporting shiny 

'Senior Student' badges as they pass. 

Our core value this half term is 
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The Year 6 pupils who were interested in being House Captains bravely put themselves forward for an 

interview and did themselves proud.  Leaders in the making! 

Here are a couple of the interview questions, how would you have answered? 

1. How do you think being a House Captain could help you in the future? 

2. Which of our core values do you think is very important and why? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bonfire Lunch      5th November 

School photo’s                                                     7th November 2019 

Anti-bullying week          11th -15th November 

Open Day                        13th November 

SPOTACULAR - £1 to Children In Need      15th November 

Yellow House Cake Sale                                    15th November 

Flu immunisation                          28th November 

Christingle        9th December 

Christmas dress rehearsal & play             11th & 13th December 

Christmas Lunch        12th December 

Christmas jumper day £1 to Save the children   13th December 

Non Uniform day £1 to FOSS     18th December 

    

 

 

 

         E-safety tip 

You can check out the risks of 

any Apps your children may be 

accessing at   
https://www.netaware.org.uk 

               Well worth a visit! 

 

 

Please remember to name 

all your belongings so that 

lost property can quickly 

find its owner. 

 

Jayden 

 

Maddy 

 

Mirabelle 

 

Noah 

 

Ethan 

 

Amie 

 

Katie 

 

Phoebe 

 

https://www.netaware.org.uk/


 

Anti bullying 

Our aim is to create a talking culture in school where any hurtful behaviour is quickly brought out in the 

open, and discussed and dealt with.  To help with this, Mrs Feeley is our anti bullying champion who will 

be ably supported by Emma and Carys in Year 6 who are our anti bullying ambassadors. 

           

Staffing News 

We would like to introduce and welcome two new members of staff.  Miss Chamberlin and Ms 

Nightingale who have been appointed as special educational needs classroom assistants.  We hope they 

will be very happy in their new roles.  

        

If you would like to volunteer at school please 

contact us.  You could support in a classroom, 

hear readers, deliver as assembly, help in the 

library or maybe you have another good 

suggestion. 

Wanted: would anyone like to help creosol the 

fence around bitterns? 

 

School Dinners 

A polite reminder that children order school 

dinners during morning registration.  If you 

know your child will be late into school please 

ensure you have ordered the night before on 

the Pupil Asset app or send a packed lunch. 

 

 
 

 

Miss Chamberlin 

 

Miss Nightingale 

 



 

 

 

 

We are aiming to go paperless - all letters will be emailed & will also be available on  

the website. 

Permission for trips will be completed through Pupil Asset. 

We are aiming to go cash free - Payments for lunches and trips can be done through pupil 

asset and direct into our bank.  Further details will be given next half term. 

Salhouse Beavers and Cubs Beach clean up 

 

Mr Leaver and Annabel music duet 

 

Happy Smiles visited the school and Fledglings 

 

Coots Bugs & Beasts Trip 

 

Boys League 

Salhouse 1 - 2 Buxton 

Salhouse 1 - 1 Coltishall 

Tunstead 1 - 3 Salhouse 

Salhouse 1 - 4 St. Johns 

 

Girls 

The girls have only played one match so far, 

a 5 - 0 loss to a very strong Coltishall side. 

Next up is a home game against Tunstead on 

Thursday November 7th. There is also an 

upcoming tournament – details to follow 

soon. 

 

 

Cluster Tournament 

We came second in the 

cluster today, only losing to 

Rackheath on penalties in the 

final. A brilliant morning of 

football! 


